MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, August 31, 2011 at 4:00 p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Alice Worthan, Charles Oliver, John Williamson, Shelvy Myers and County Director Mark Akridge.  
The minutes of the last meeting were approved as presented.  
The Office of Family Independence and Social Services reports were discussed.     

Director’s report:

· A financial audit was recently completed in Region 2.  The following recommendations were made concerning County budgets:  

A) From the County Commission:

· Written documentation of annual Budget approval (may be based on county calendar year or state fiscal year) – PENDING

· Written specification of DFCS Board's spending discretion - in other words, the DFCS Board may approve spending at their discretion, or there are restrictions on spending. – RECEIVED

· Written instructions regarding excess fund retention.  PENDING 

B) From the DFCS Board (documented in approved minutes):

1. Approval of County budget.
2. Statement of County Director spending limit without prior approval from Board.  The Board approved a limit of $200.   
3. Specific approval of any staff appreciation or other misc. spending, including maximum spending limit.
· The Board reviewed and approved the July 2011 County funds expenditures report.    

· Interviews were held on August 3, 2011 and the two Franklin/Hart Social Services vacancies were filled.  The two new employees will begin work on September 1, 2011.  

· The office will be closed on Friday, September 3, 2011 for an all staff furlough day and Monday, September 5, 2011 in observance of Labor Day.    

Meeting adjourned.  

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 28, 2011August 31, 2011 at 4:00 p.m.
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